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Memo 
To: Everyone 

From: Ed Gilde – President 

Date: June 11, 2019 

Re: Mexico Sales Representative 

MEPCO is pleased to announce the addition of HVAC/R International Inc. as our MEPCO 

sales representative for Mexico.  Please visit our website at www.mepcollc.com for the 

company’s contact information. 

CONFIDENTIAL
 

http://www.mepcollc.com/

